THE VILLAGE

4/18/2023

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as the Village of Oxfords support of the DDA grant application
which would allow for the installation of critical placemaking projects in the
downtown.

A project like this would make a significant impact on those who currently live and
visit the community.

Respectfully,

?M MM adoce

0e Madore, Oxford Village Manager



